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At this month's Grand Opening for Teletech at Bradford Square Mall, Todd 
Baxter, Senior Vice President of Operations for Teletech announced that 
105 employees were recently hired and there will be more to come. 
Starting in February an additional 100 employees will be hired to meet the 
needs of a second client that was recently acquired. 
  
Hopkinsville Community College has been working closely with TeleTech 
allowing the company to use the HCC campus for the training of their new 
workforce. The company went live with their first 50 employees on 
Thursday, December 19th. 
 
Baxter also announced the new Executive Director of Operations at the 
facility will be Cassandra Berkenbile, who will be relocating here from 
their Phoenix, AZ facility.  
 


